


Lord Dean Michael Gaffney is pictured handing
over a cheque to Letham4all to assist with the
purchase of the minibus to be used within the
community.
Letham4all was created by local people to support
people to be involved in their community, develop
their ideas to improve the health and wellbeing of
the area and create positive opportunities for
residents of all ages to enhance their quality of life.

GGuuiillddrryy  SSuuppppoorrtt  ffoorr  AAtthhlleetteess  wwiitthh  DDiissaabbiilliittyy

It was an umbrella day when the
Dean and committee members met in
person for the first time in more than
a year at Craigmakerran Estate at
what can only be described as a
dreich day. It was useful for the new
committee to see the properties
which are discussed monthly.

AA  DDrreeiicchh  DDaayy  ffoorr
CCrraaiiggmmaakkeerrrraann  VViissiitt

PPrreesseennttaattiioonn  ttoo  LLeetthhaamm44aallll
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The Lord Dean Michael Gaffney and Committee member Peter Caw, joined the
Perth Open Championships for Athletes with a Disability. They were hands on
assisting with the event and
presented medals to worthy
participants. The Guildry
Incorporation of Perth are past
supporters of this event and have
contributed to the purchase of
specialist bikes, which allows

Dunc has not had “One too many” but is actually checking a water
supply to our property at 5 Atholl Place prior to it being put up
for sale.
Dunc’s expertise has been invaluable to the Property Committee
when called upon to inspect one of our town properties or
Craigmakerran Estate.

EExx  DDeeaann  MMeennzziieess  lliikkeess  ttoo  ggeett  ““HHaannddss  OOnn””
wwhheenn  ddooiinngg  pprrooppeerrttyy  iinnssppeeccttiioonnss

athletes with disabilities to train and compete nationally.
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